

June 24, 1994

Niosh Docket Office Robert A. Taft Laboratories Mail Stop C34, 4678 Columbia Parkway Cincinnati, OH 45226

Dear Sir:

I would like to take this opportunity to express my support of the recently proposed rules on respiratory protective devices (42 CFR Part 84 Federal Registrar vol. 59, #99). I understand that the proposed rule will upgrade current testing requirements for particulate filters.

This is only the first step, but nonetheless an important one, in assuring that the certification process addresses the health care setting specifically.

Thank you for your kind attention.

Sincerely,

Ann Marie Pettis, RN, BSN, CIC

Governmental Affairs Committee Representative

APIC Chapter 107

AMP: kam docket

JUL 1 1994